Colleagues,

Because few Stony Brook students commute from New York City regularly, only a very small
number appear to have been prevented from getting to campus for exams because of the NYC
transit strike. Still, there may well be some who have legitimately been unable to make an exam.
Instructors are asked to weigh any strike-related requests for make-up exams carefully on a case-
by-case basis.

Thank you.

- Robert McGrath, Provost & Executive Vice President for
Academic Affairs



